
 

STAFF REPORT  

City of Dripping Springs 
PO Box 384 

511 Mercer Street 
Dripping Springs, TX 78602 

Submitted By: Kelly Schmidt, Parks & Community Services Director 

Council Meeting Date: September 8, 2020 

Agenda Item Wording: Discuss and consider recommendation regarding a Request from the 
Dripping Springs VFW & American Legion for the placement of Parking 
Barriers at Veterans Memorial Park, commonly known as the Triangle. 

Agenda Item Requestor: VFW & American Legion Representative  

Summary/Background:  Often when events are held such as the Farmers Market, Christmas on 
Mercer, Founders Day and the like, the east corner of Veterans Memorial 
Park lawn area is negatively impacted. That area of the park gets inundated 
with overflow parking and if it has rained prior the lawn and the amenities 
therein (flagpole holders) get damaged. 

The VFW & American Legion representatives met with Parks and 
Community Services Director Schmidt, City Maintenance Director Rice and 
Public Works Coordinator Reed at the site to review and go over their 
dilemma and request. As a solution, it was suggested by staff that we protect 
the area with a natural parking barrier and utilize surplus stones from 
Dripping Springs Ranch Park to block off the wood be parking and prevent 
further damage. 

Commission 
Recommendations: 

 

Recommended  
Council Actions: 

 

Attachments:  



Next Steps/Schedule: Notify requesters and assist with stone barricade selction 

 


